
Consider approval of Board Policy Update for FDA (LOCAL) policy.

1. Background:  
First read for Board Policy FDA Local, which focuses on interdistrict transfers was held 
on May 6, 2025 . This policy has had word changes, additions to policies, deletions of 
words or of policies, and other amendments to align with district practices, requirements 
and changes that have taken place

2. Process:  
TASB’s recommended policy updates based on changes corresponding to our district 
practices for FDA (LOCAL) policy that were first discussed at our TASB policy review 
session in April 2025. TASB representatives assisted the district with the interpretations of 
the policy to ensure alignment to practices and suggested recommendations for policy 
revisions.  Senior administrators discussed how to adjust the policy to ensure alignment 
and clarity to all community members.  Then TASB completed their process for adjusting 
our policy.  Additional wording was added to this policy for clarification of exceptions for 
interdistrict transfers and the deletion of the word “designee” in this policy.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
None.

4. Recommendation:  
That the Board approve the Board Policy update for FDA (LOCAL) policy.

5. Required:  
None.


